
FOI 005/2023 Response 

 

 Request  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am looking for some assistance with your organisation’s Spend/Transparency data, available on the 
following weblink: 

 

http://www.bsmhft.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-documents/financial-transparency/ 

 

There appears to be no file available for the month of January 2023. Could you advise when the file 

will be made available to view online? Would it be possible for you to email me a copy of the January 

2023 file please & Thank you. 

 

Response  

 

Please find the requested information on the following link: 

 

Financial transparency - Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust - bsmhft 

 

http://www.bsmhft.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-documents/financial-transparency/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bsmhft.nhs.uk%2Fabout-us%2Ftrust-documents%2Ffinancial-transparency%2F%3Fcategoryesctl655152%3D1081&data=05%7C01%7Cbsmhft.foioffice%40nhs.net%7Cf82b74b4a8d243cf3f2208db4cb73025%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638188121881281471%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9ihB1hUFbcWyZbA7tB4GzDJUW368SBmQsZvbSBIhD9U%3D&reserved=0

